
Infection Control

Coronavirus: 
Children’s Assessment Unit and 

Children’s Day Case Visiting Guidance

Please kindly note the following visiting arrangements within the Children’s 
Assessment Unit and Children’s Day Case: 

•	 Masks should be worn by parents/guardians when they are away from the 
immediate bed space or not able to socially distance by 2 meters from staff, 
other parents or children

•	 Parents/guardians are asked to remain by the bedside as much as possible

•	 Frequent handwashing should be maintained

•	 Please inform the nurse immediately if you are with your child and develop any 
you of the symptoms of coronavirus

•	 Parents and carers are asked to perform a minimum of twice weekly lateral flow 
tests and inform the nurse coordinator of the result

Please kindly note this advice has been issued in response to the current 
Covid-19 guidance to minimise transmission of the virus further and will be 
reviewed in due course.  
You can discuss arrangements with the nurse in charge/ward manager or matron 
if you wish. 
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